
23.03.20

Dear Parents,

Re:  School Closures

As you are aware the IOM Government has taken the decision to close Island schools from today. 

There will be nine primary schools that will stay open for vulnerable children and for those children of Key 
Workers. I urge parents of Key Workers to only send your child(ren) to school if you are unable to find any 
alternative, safe child care.The Key Workers list for those people who can obtain school places for their 
children is attached below. 

In order to plan for Tuesday, if you are a Key Worker who needs this service and you intend on sending your 
child into a school on Tuesday, I ask that you please email the school’s email address 
enquiries@stmarys.sch.im by 12 noon (Monday 23 March) and state the following: 

Name(s) of children  
Year Group 
Key Worker - occupation / job title 
Up to date contact details 
School Hub Attending

I will pass the information on to the relevant school.

For further important queries parents are advised to call DESC on 686150.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs D Martin
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